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Cedar class 
What a great week we have had. We have been extremely busy starting all our 
new lessons and trying out our new timetable. 
This week I have enjoyed reading their spooky writing as we have learnt some 
techniques to help build up tension in English. We also had fun investigating 
Roman numerals with lollipop sticks. Children have particularly enjoyed their 
new PE lessons with expert coaches! 
Homework 
Spellings – complete the handwriting sheet they have brought home. These 
will be tested every Thursday. 
Reading – read at least 3 times across the week and record in their reading 
records. These will be checked on a Friday. 
Times tables – practice their focus timetable. These will be tested every 
Thursday. 
Maths – complete the Roman Numerals activity sheet. This is due in on 
Thursday. 
Next week 
The whole school will be taking part in Dot day! 
Also, children will have the opportunity to experience an assembly and 
workshop from the dogs trust. 
Key dates 
Please refer to the weekly at a glance and headteacher’s newsletter 
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Have a great weekend! 
 

Mrs Parry 
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